
“The place God calls you to is the place where your deep gladness and the world’s deep hunger meet.” 

Frederick Buechner 

Welcome to the New Year! 

The New Year is often considered a time of new beginnings.  In this season, we make our resolutions, we 
plan our upcoming events, we think of new things to do.  We tend to like the New Year, well, because it’s 
new.    

So in this new time, we should plan to build ourselves up in good and positive ways, nourish ourselves, 
grow in faith, grow closer to our God in heaven.  The New Year can be a perfect time to pray more, plan 
joyfully, re-fuel, be creative, and impact those around us in wonderful ways.    This New Year can be a time 
for spiritual growth, contemplation, and preparation. 
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From the Pastor’s Desk (continued) 

The poet, May Sarton wrote: “It is only when we can believe that we are creating the soul that life has any 
meaning, but when we can believe it---and I do and always have-then there is nothing we do that is without 
meaning and nothing that we suffer that does not hold the seed of creation in it.”  

So let us embrace this New Year with the belief that it is good already because God is in it.  Let us also be 
fortressed by the knowledge that even when things don’t seen joyful and old problem resurface, God is still 
with us, holding us close and guiding us to better time.  Faith is a powerful thing! So in this New Year, let us 
be ever more faithful.  Let our New Year resolutions include our commitment to growing our faith and grow-
ing ever closer to a God who loves us well. 

January blessings  

Rev Janet 



The February Branchline Deadline is January 30.  Please  

submit items of note to  

admin@wilbrahamunitedchurch.org 



Hello! from the Music Room 

 
Happy New Year ! 
 

There’s been an abundance of life within the walls of Wilbraham United Church as we cel-
ebrated the Christmas ’24 Season in Hope, Peace, Love and Joy! Various happenings from 
the past year stand out as highlights….. different events for each of us. There are plenty of 
options for the choice we might make. I often ask myself: “What am I supposed to be 
learning from this?” Even in the midst of standout highlights, there are moments we can 
use as takeaways – as building blocks for the next year or season. Some of these are big 
and bold like - - - Don’t ever do that again! Or WOW it was great----don’t change a thing. 
Those are easy. Some are more subtle and not so easy like - - - How can that be done so it 
works out better? There can be multiple possibilities. No matter what, the past has an im-
pact on what happens in the future. It’s the same every year as we move through the 
months.  

 

For us today: 2024 is reviewed by looking back – 2025 is imagined by looking forward. 
2024 is a memory – 2025 is a vision. We can build some great visions as we work togeth-
er! 

 

Blessings & Peace, Bobbie 

 

Soli Deo Gloria!  







Steeple Update 
The monies needed to pay for the stee-

ple repairs have been raised! 

DANGEROUS TREE 

The ash tree is scheduled for remov-
al on Friday morning January 10. 
Thank you to all who contributed 
this project. 

Thank you to Bill Sanderson who or-
ganized this effort! 












